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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 8:04 AM
To: 'bmillman@advgeoenv.com'
Subject: RE: 1107 5th Street, Oakland, CA - Rino Pacific Oakland Truck Stop

Brian, 
 
Sorry I did not get back to you earlier.  Alameda County Works is the permit agency and makes the decision regarding 
pressure grouting.   
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Brian Millman [mailto:bmillman@advgeoenv.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 11:20 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: 1107 5th Street, Oakland, CA - Rino Pacific Oakland Truck Stop 
 
Good afternoon Mr. Wickham, I am currently preparing a well destruction work plan for the Rinehart Oakland 
Truck Stop site and I have one main question; do all wells have to be over-drilled for destruction? Or can wells 
with little to no impact be pressure grouted for destruction? …………or is this a question for the public works 
department since they issue the permits? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Brian W. Millman 
California Professional Geologist #8574 
Advanced GeoEnvironmental, Inc. 
Stockton • Los Angeles • San Francisco Bay Area •  
Monterey • Spokane • Seattle • Portland • Reno • Dallas 
Phone: 800-511-9300 
Fax: 888-445-8786 
bmillman@advgeoenv.com 
www.advgeoenv.com 
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